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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week will be WEEK A 

Year 9 Teenage Booster  
 

The Year 9 Teenage Booster immunisations will take place on Wednesday 15 May and Thursday 

16 May.  
 

Please remember to complete the electronic consent form by clicking on the link below: 

https://iv.covwarkpt.nhs.uk/form?identifier=422cb940-1431-4f34-88a8-3ba33c245a7d   
 

The above consent link will close on Sunday 5 May 2024. 
 
 

 

Attendance 
 

Should your child be absent from school please ensure that you telephone/email daily by 8:30am 

at the latest. 

 

There is an absence line should you wish to leave a message or if you prefer you can send it via 

email to our designated attendance email address: attendance@houltonschool.org.uk.   

 

As per the Attendance Policy parents/carers are requested to keep the school informed by 

doing this on a daily basis until their child returns to school. 

 

Please note that should your child have a sickness bug we do not operate a 24-hour policy so they 

may return to school as soon as they are well enough to do so. 

 
 
 

 

Year 8 Residential Visit to Amiens 
 

Please note the final instalment for this trip is due by no later than Thursday 9th May. 
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